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| am pleased to provide a client reference for Macquarie Builders.

Our school has had an extensive and prolonged renovation/building program over a period in excess
of 18 months.

This has entailed complex negotiations and arrangements in relation to building site delineation and
access and ongoing communication and consultation with Macquarie Building staff.

| can attest to the highly professional and collaborative approach from Macquarie Builders. The
company ensured that all employees and contractors worked within their own, and our school’s code
of conduct. We were grateful for the understanding and consideration that the company showed in
relation to working in the middle of a primary school with children as young as five years old.

Employees were respectful, tolerant, kind and supportive to our students. Indeed the presence of
Macquarie Building staff added value to our education programs and our supportive school
environment.

At all stages of the protracted building program, Macquarie Builders were considerate and helpful.
They would adjust their schedule if required to assist us with the smooth running of the school. The
company totally understood that the needs of the students had primacy. Employees would go out of
their way to support the school. Support was provided over and above the specifications in the
tendered documents.

We appreciated the high level interpersonal and communication skills and good humour displayed by

the foreman and project manager. Communication was thorough and timely. We were kept informed
about any unavoidable changes to the work schedule and any small issues that occurred were swiftly

resolved.

During the ‘defect period’ of the project, Macquarie Builders have followed up any outstanding issues
thoroughly and in a timely manner. The quality of the finished works has been exceptional, leading to

a greatly improved educational environment for our children.

| am pleased to provide any further information upon request.

Wendy Potter
Principal



